
 

WATERCOLORS 

 

There will be a Watercolors Workshop on March 21st , in 

the All Purpose Room. 

The workshop will run from 2:30 - 4:30 PM 

If you have supplies, please bring them with you.   If I 

have to supply there will be a charge of $2.00. 

 

I am looking for 2 volunteers who may have experience 

with watercolors! 

 

Thanks 

 

Marilou Brill 


